Mr. John J. Welsh Town Supervisor Town of Guilderland Albany County Guilderland, New York

Re: Your letter 2/5/54.

Dear Mr. Welsh:

At the last meeting of the Board of Directors of the McKownville Improvement Association I was asked to write you requesting information as to the present status of the proposed dredging operations of the McKownville Water system by the Thru-Way Authority.

May we hear from you.

Very truly yours,

MCKOWNVILLE IMPROVEMENT ASS'N.

L. H. Comstock Secretary

Please address reply to: Mrs. R. L. Constock, Jr. 1241 Sestern Avenue Albany 3, New York

GC: Mr. J. Choules, Pres. McKownville Imp. Ass'n.